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 CITY OF MOUNDSVILLE 

 TRAFFIC COMMITTEE 

 September 10, 2019 

 

Mr. Saunders called the meeting to order.  Committee members present were 

Councilperson Haynes and S. Wood.  Others present were Councilpersons 

DeWitt, Hunt, D. Wood, Mayor Remke, City Manager Healy, City Clerk 

Hewitt, CPA Goddard and Attorney White.  Department Heads present:  

Public Works Director Stocklask, Building Inspector Richmond, Police Chief 

Mitchell, Asst. Fire Chief Kimple and Parks & Recreation Director White.  

Absent: Chief Brandon. 

 

Discussion of Street Address for Moundsville Volunteer Fire Department 

RV Park.  Committee recommends approving the RV street be named 

“Braden Court”. 

 

Discussion of Street Address for New Business at the Corner of DOT 

Drive and Twelfth Street.  Committee recommends approve the new 

street name as “Geno’s Drive”. 

 

Discussion of Parking Changes for Police Vehicles on Tomlinson Avenue.  

Committee recommends removing three parking meters on the east side 

of Tomlinson Avenue just north of the Police Department. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

 

 

Submitted by City Clerk Sondra J Hewitt 

 
 


